
NW 9TH AVENUE / POWERLINE ROAD 

IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT FROM BROWARD 

BOULEVARD TO NW 6TH STREET / SISTRUNK 

BOULEVARD IN FORT LAUDERDALE 

Project Overview 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) has awarded a $1,817,367.89 million contract to Weekley 
Asphalt Paving Inc. for improvements along NW 9th Avenue Powerline Road from Broward Boulevard to NW 
6th Street / Sistrunk Boulevard in Fort Lauderdale. Construction will begin July 20, 2016 and will be completed 
by Summer 2017.  
 
Project Improvements 
 Removing old asphalt and resurfacing the roadway and upgrading signs and pavement markings  
 Upgrading crosswalk ramps to meet ADA requirements and upgrading existing pedestrian signals 
 Adding sharrow pavement markings (share the road arrows) to the travel lane in each direction from NW 1st 

Street to NW 4th Street 
 Widening the existing roadway to add six-foot wide bike lanes in each direction from NW 4th Street to NW 

6th Street / Sistrunk Boulevard 
 Adding pedestrian solar lighting 
 Adding new concrete curb and gutter and improving roadway drainage system 
 Constructing new eight-foot wide sidewalks 
 Upgrading existing traffic signals to pole mounted signals 
 Improving landscaping 
 
Traffic Impact 
 Single lane closures can be expected between 9 a.m. and 4 p.m., Monday through Friday.  Flaggers will 

direct traffic through the work zone.   
 There will be three full closures of segments of NW 9th Avenue / Powerline Road (tentative schedule): 

 Broward Blvd to NW 3rd Street — January 2017 
 NW 3rd Street to NW 5th Street—March 2017 
 NW 5th Street to NW 6th Street / Sistrunk Boulevard—March 2017 

 A sidewalk will be maintained on at least one side of the road within the project limits. Signage will be in 
place to guide pedestrians through the work zone. 

 
Public Meeting 

Thursday, July 14, 2016   |   4 p.m. to 6 p.m.  
Dixie Court Community Center 

940 S. Dixie Court 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33311 

 
This open house will have an informal format. No formal presentation will be made. Project plans will be on 
display and staff will be available to discuss the construction, answer questions and address individual concerns. 
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or 
family status. If you need special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or require 
translation services (free of charge) please contact Dayana Iglesias at least seven days prior to the meeting.  
 
Project Updates 
The project team will be distributing periodic updates. If you would like to receive project updates by email, 

please email diglesias@corradino.com 
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For Additional Project Information and Updates 

Contact Ms. Dayana Iglesias, Public Information Officer  

Phone: (954) 940-7585 | Email: diglesias@corradino.com  
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